
To Parents/Guardians of Sturgis Elementary Students:   

 

Covid Update:  We have had a few additional positive cases of Covid this week.  We remain at 
the green phase. 

 

No School on the following dates:  November 8 and November 22-26.   

 

Fundraiser:  The Gourmet Treats and missing jerky from our fundraiser has arrived.  Please pick 
up your items during school hours this next week.  If you child has less than three items and 
your prefer us sending it home with your student, please contact the school (347-2386).  

 

Sturgis Elementary Food Drive:  Please consider donating to our Student Council's food drive for 
our local pantry.  We are accepting donations of non-perishable items all next week.   

 

Veteran's Day:  We will be doing various activities in our classrooms as well as an assembly to 
educate our students about Veterans.  Our assembly times are as follows:  K-2 8:20 a.m. and 3-
4 at 9:20.  Assemblies will be approximately be 20 minutes and in between we will have the 
Honor Guard with us at the flagpole (weather permitting).   

 

Have a great three day weekend! 

 

Chantal Ligtenberg 


